
 SAL at the HCCH Asia Pacific Week 2023 
in Hong Kong from 11 to 14 Sep 2023



SAL, Singapore's Competent Authority attended the HCCH Asia Pacific 
Week 2023 at The University of Hong Kong to share Singapore’s 
perspective of operationalising the 1961 Apostille Convention. 

We extend our thanks to our hosts the Department of Justice, HK and 
the University of Hong Kong for their generous and warm hospitality 

and also to the HCCH Permanent Bureau for putting together this 
great forum to learn, share and foster friendships.
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